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Groton Water Commission 

 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners 

  

Monday, March 31, 2014 

 

2nd Floor Large Meeting Room – Town Hall 

 

Minutes  

   

Present are BOWC Chairman James Gmeiner, Vice Chairman Hoglund 

Absent from the meeting was Commissioner, David Crocker 

 

Water Superintendent, Thomas Orcutt is taking the meeting minutes 

 

Mr. Gmeiner called the regular BOWC meeting to order promptly at 7:00 pm.  

 

CPC: GPAC - Baddacook Pond Application 

The Board of Water Commissioners is meeting jointly with the CPC Committee regarding the Great 

Ponds Advisory Committee’s revised application for the treatment of Baddacook Pond. The BOWC’s 

was invited to this meeting in order to answer a few questions the CPC had regarding the funding 

request and what the outcomes might be if the studies were done. The Board could not answer the 

questions until the studies were conducted and what the results were. GPAC explained their 

application to the CPC once again and a few members had a few questions for clarification. The 

CPC then moved onto other CPC applications so, the BOWC’s adjourned. 

 

Minutes: 

There were no minutes submitted for approval at this meeting. 

 

Bills: 

There were no invoices presented to the Board for signatures. 

 

Mr. Hoglund made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m., The motion was seconded and 

carried unanimously. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Thomas Orcutt 

Water Superintendent 

 

 

James Gmeiner  ______________________   Date __________________ 

 

Gary Hoglund     ______________________  Date __________________ 

 

David Crocker    ______________________  Date __________________ 


